
 LIVONIA PUBLIC SCHOOLS 
 BOARD OF EDUCATION SPECIAL MEETING 
 March 7, 2016 
 
 
 
ITEM:  VI.  
 
 
TOPIC: Approval of Bid Results - Phase III Painting 
 at Randolph Elementary School 
 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
 
Move that the Board of Education of the Livonia Public Schools School District approve 
the recommendation from our Owner’s Representative, Plante Moran Cresa, to approve 
the painting construction bid for Phase III at Randolph Elementary for construction and 
contingency costs of $117,933 for a revised cost at Randolph of $3,400,798 and a total 
revised cost of $9,910,258 for the elementary projects and authorize Assistant 
Superintendent of Business Services to negotiate and execute final contracts on behalf 
of the Board of Education. 
 
 
RATIONALE: 
 
The recommended contractor for the painting work at Randolph Elementary School’s 
construction project will provide the work needed to complete the renovation. 
 
 
BUDGETARY INFORMATION: 
 
2013 Bond – Recommendations are within the Bond budget. 
 
 
RESOURCE PERSONNEL: 
 
Lisa Abbey, Assistant Superintendent of Business Services 
 
 
EXHIBITS: 
 
Plante Moran Cresa Contract Award Recommendation for Construction Bids (E.1.) 
Livonia Public Schools Phase III Revised Budget Summary (E.2.) 
McCarthy Smith Recommendation Letter (E.3.) 
McCarthy Smith Construction Fee and Reimbursable Detail (E.4.) 
McCarthy Smith Updated Bid Tabulation (E.5.) 
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